

Reg. No. 13350/07.06.2024

To: Mr. Margo Klaos Director-General, Estonian Rescue Board rescue@rescue.ee; reelika.kuusik@rescue.ee

Ref.: Exchange of good practices: Seveso sites and land-use planning

Dear Mr. Director-General,

Thank you for your letter and I am pleased to note that you have selected Romania as an example of good practice.

Our institution will be happy to welcome you, to offer the necessary support in order to ensure a successful visit and to provide the appropriate framework for your team to fully understand the way Seveso Directive is being implemented in our country.

I believe that the sharing and exchange of information is the best way for a constant improvement of performance in the implementation of this directive. Furthermore, this visit will most likely prove beneficial to us as well, as it will be an opportunity to identify potential difficulties and challenges that we wish to address in the future.

For further details on the organizational aspects of the visit, your staff can coordinate with Colonel SENZACONI Francisc – the responsible with Seveso implementation – phone: +40744335775, e-mail: senzacof@mai.gov.ro to start our preparations and, depending on the availability of both parties, to establish, by mutual agreement, the optimal period for the visit, according to your request.

I assure you, Mr. Director General, of our fully support for your initiative and, from my part, I am sure that this activity will give us the possibility of a very good collaboration from now on between Estonian Rescue Board and General Inspectorate for Emergency Situations, fruitful for both organizations!

We are looking forward to welcome the Estonian delegation in September.

Yours sincerely,

